
Mr. Exum’s Office Hours 
In order to best serve the ~300 students and families we are accountable to, I ask all of you follow the 

guidelines listed below (students, staff and parents). Thank you  

6:20am-6:50am and 2:10pm-3:10pm (August-October)  

7:00am-7:50am and 2:10pm-3:10pm (November-May)  

*Some Phone Calls and Emails returned 12:00pm – 12:20pm daily*  

Check for info in the following order:  

1. Area Bulletin and White Boards  

2. Ask another band member/student leader  

3. Band Website www.waruband.org 

4. Band Facebook page WARU Band  

AFTER checking the above sources of info:  

1. Email exumchr@usd437.net 

2. Phone 339-4258  

IF YOU DO NOT REACH MY OFFICE PHONE, PLEASE FOLLOW 

THEY INSTRUCTIONS PROMPTED BY MY VOICEMAIL. 

http://www.waruband.org/
mailto:exumchr@usd437.net

